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Representative Underheim:

On the further advice of LRB Managing Attorney Peter Grant, this amendment
clarifies that the amount to be paid for educational services is an amount equal to the
average per pupil cost of the school district providing the services and not of the school
board making the payment.  By keying the amount to the cost of the school district
providing the services, the amendment better captures the actual cost of providing the
services.
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